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Commanders Corner 

 

To all my brothers and sisters from the Sons, Auxiliary and Legion members. Thanks for the 

awesome effort that you guys are giving to support all our post functions which in itself  makes 

us a great Legion Family. The American Legion is now 100 years old as we celebrate it’s his-

tory. On the Fourth of July the color guard will be part of the Colchester parade celebrating our 

Nations birthday. Patriotic Americans like us who have served to ensure that our nation re-

mains “The land of the free and the home of the brave”  for generations to come. I am Thank-

ful for the American Veteran painting, our outside area, the teams who worked the Calcutta 

dinner, Memorial day parade and the cleaning and painting of the Myers social quarters. 

 I am so proud to be your commander and I love and respect you all. 

For God and Country 

Henry Lingo Post Commander, Vietnam Veteran and Friend 
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Sons of the American Legion    

 

 

Greetings! 

It’s hard to believe it’s time again! We have had some exciting things since the last newsletter. 

We provided the list of new officers last time.  

Some changes have occurred. At our last meeting, it was agreed to change our meeting time 

to be 6:00 PM the first Wed. of the month. This will begin July 3, 2019. 

The mid-Summer convention will be held on June 29 at the Double Tree on Williston Rd. This 

is the former Sheraton. Registration is at 8:30, meetings start at 9:00. Please join us there.  

The SAL will be selling raffle tickets beginning Aug 1 to benefit the Wounded Warriors in Ac-

tion Foundation (WWIA). This year, we will be raffling a new Henry .45-70. The rifle has a case 

color frame and octagon barrel. Tickets are $10 each, with 300 tickets available. Drawing will 

be Sept 4 at the monthly meeting. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions, comments or complaints. I am here to help 

the Sons be a strong, positive aspect of the American Legion. 

May you and yours have a blessed and Happy New Year! See you soon. 

Mike Felber 

Commander, Post 91 

Sons of the American Legion 

SAL91VT@yahoo.com 

Color Guard   

 

Greetings Legionnaires 

 We were proud to show the colors in the Memorial Day parade in Essex Junction, several Im-

migration ceremonies  and  the Memorial ceremony at the veteran’s cemetery. On Flag Day 

we performed the Flag burning ceremony at the Post where old tattered flags were retired. 

Come joins us it’s a very rewarding experience 

For God and Country 

Denis Berthiaume Color Guard Commander 
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American Legion Auxiliary   

 

 

Hello everyone! 

As the newly elected President I would like to congratulate the other new officers who will lead 

the Auxiliary in 2019-2020.  I am very excited to be working with a talented, resourceful group! 

Senior Vice President: Rhonda Mace 
Junior Vice President:  Mary Tewarson 
Chaplain:   Mary Berthiaume 
Secretary:   Barbara Liberty 
Treasurer:   Shirley Patrick 
Historian   Elaine McKenzie 
Sergeant at Arms:  June Lais 
Executive Committee:   Maggie Rutledge and Louise Zdiuch 
 
 
First and foremost, I want to thank all the volunteers who support the Auxiliary and exemplify the 

spirit of service not self for Veterans, God and Country.    Please consider becoming a volunteer 

for our important mission to support our Veterans, Military and their families.  No experience re-

quired! 

Since we are beginning a new administrative year, I ask you to please take some time to com-
plete the member survey located at the front table at the post.  The survey is also available   
online at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/6QFYBK6  Your feedback is important to us!   

Essex Junction 2019 Memorial Day Parade was a fun event bringing the Legion family together. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

Deb Voyer-President 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/6QFYBK6
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Thursday evening dinners 

Dinner is served every Thursday from 5:30 to 7:00 

Volunteers from different parts of the Legion Family are responsible each week: 

1st Thursday - The Sons 

2nd Thursday - Legionnaires 

3rd Thursday - The Auxiliary 

4th Thursday - The Color Guard 

5th  Thursday - Legion Family 

Sunday Breakfast 

Breakfast is served each Sunday morning from 9:00 to 11:30 

Volunteers from each Legion Family are responsible for breakfast each week 

1st Sunday - The Auxiliary 

2nd Sunday - Legionnaires 

3rd Sunday - The Sons 

4th Sunday - The Color Guard 

5th Sunday - Legion Family 

Lunch served Monday through Friday 11:00 to 2:00 

Pub Food Fridays 5:30 to 7:00 

Mexican Food Mondays 5:00 - 7:00 

Public Welcome 

 

Hours of operation  Mon. 10:00am-8:00pm Tues.-Thurs. & Sat. 10:00am - 10:00pm 

                                           Fri. 10:00am—11:00pm Sun. 9:30am – 8:00pm 

Phone Number: 802 872-7622 

E-mail address: vtalpost91@gmail.com 

Mailing Address: 3560 Roosevelt Hwy, Colchester VT 05446 

Kitchen and waitress staffs for Sunday breakfast and Thursday dinners are all volunteers. Please be pa-

tient, respectful and appreciative of the service they provide for the club and patrons 


